Michael J. Turner

e = == === ————————————————————)

From: Young-Elizabeth <director@keysarts.com>

Sent: Friday, April 22, 2022 9:28 AM

To: tiffanypellicier@gmail.com

Cc: Cyndee Michaud; Marcus A. Davila; Michae! J. Turner; Marianne van den Broek;
richard@keywestchef.com

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fw: Grinnell Park

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning

Thanks for your patience with me.

As Tiffany mentioned - | spoke with her about placing the "BLUE" sculpture below in the corner of the Grinnell
St Pocket dog park where the bench is...

The BLUE sculpture is a donation to the City from the artist's widow - same artist obviously of the WHITE
sculpture that is sited on the pad in the middle of the park.

The AIPP board has approved this placement after seceral discussions about "spreading out" the work into
other parks...it is the desire of the widow that the pieces of artwork are meant to be together and that
separately them diminishes the impact.

Since | live nearby | go by the park lots and at first thought about suggesting the piece go into the rear corner
but that's really where the dogs can run and roam.

We all think the "bench" corner would be ideal.

The BLUE sculpture is also in a photo below and is now sitting the neighboring driveway - if you or your Parks
& Rec Board members would like to take a look.

We are hoping that you will "bless" this recommendation at your meeting so that | can seek final approval
from the City Commission

I'll be at a Conference next week so | am unable to attend your meeting!
thanks and happy to answer any questions before | leave on Tuesday.
liz

Elizabeth S. Young

Executive Director

Florida Keys Council of the Arts
1100 Simonton Street

Key West, FL 33040
305-295-4369/ 305-304-2812
www.keysarts.com

Art Builds Community
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Sent from my iPhone



